
 
 

MESCO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Dhanaura Road, Amroha 

 

MESCO/CIR-P/32/25-26      2nd September, 2025  

 

Notice: Excursion postponed to 16th October 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly be informed that the school excursion scheduled for 4th September 2025 

has been postponed to 16th October 2025, immediately after the half-yearly 

exams, due to a heavy rain alert. 

The safety and well-being of our students are our first priority. We appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Principal, 

MESCO Public School, Amroha 


